November 3, 2004

To: Rick Smith
Art Department
New York Post
1211 Avenue of the Americas
New York, N.Y.

From: Tim Sullivan
1715 Spiit Foik Drive
Oldsmar, Florida 34677
Cell Phone: 813-493-5995
Email: TheSullivans01 @aol.com

Rick:
Wanted to personally thank you for the opportunity to work with you and over the six-day period. | feel |
made progress, | feel | made the most of my hours here and I'm hoping | displayed enough creativity,

enthusiasm and energy onto the daily product.

| couldn’t have done any of the graphics in Post-style without your guidance and it was most appreciated.

Thanks again.

Sincerely,
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